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Dear Russell 

 

 

Petition P-04-668 TATA Steel Port Talbot Power Plant 

 

As you may be aware, the Petitions Committee have been considering the 

following petition: 

 

Text of the petition 

We the undersigned call upon the Welsh Government to use all levers at its 

disposal, including financial levers, to support the completion of a new power 

plant planned for Port Talbot steels works. The construction of this plant will 

create jobs and when it is operational it will reduce emissions, reduce Tata’s 

running costs and help to safeguard vital jobs in the area. 

 

We considered the petition at our meeting on 13 September and agreed to write 

to you to ask if your Committee plans to consider the issues related to steel 

production in Wales further and, if so, whether you would include the issue raised 

by the petition as part of that consideration. 
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I would be grateful if you could send your response by e-mail to the Clerking 

Team at SeneddPetitions@assembly.wales    

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

 

Mike Hedges AC/AM 

Cadeirydd/ Chair 
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